
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 April 2007 

11. ACTING COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received an update on forthcoming Board activity along with information on Customer 

Service Requests for the Board’s area for December 2006/January and early February 2007. 
 
 The Board also received for record purposes, copies of submissions to the Council on the Draft 

Community Strategy (incorporating the Community Grants Review and Community Facilities Plan) and 
the Draft Greater Christchurch Urban Development Strategy. 

 
 The Board also decided to adopt the submissions prepared on the Draft Ageing Together Policy and 

the Draft Social Housing Policy. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


